

St Andrew's C of E Infant School Newsletter





22nd November 2024

Learning, Caring and Growing Together in Faith



Message from Miss Glassbrook:

What a busy week we have had! The weather has been chilly and some sparkles are up around school - it must be getting closer to Christmas!

We are so proud of all the children. This week I have really enjoyed visiting classrooms and seeing everyone busy learning and supporting each other. The progress the children are all making is superb and many of them have come to share amazing achievements with me.

Reception have been busy learning new sounds, playing outside in the cold weather, making and building things with each other.

Year I have been finding out about different types of trees. See if they can spot any when you are out and about!

Year 2 have been solving some tricky problems all about fractions in their maths lessons. They also had a visit from Leyland Fire Service where they thought carefully about fire safety.

'Give thanks always for all things to God the Father' Ephesians 5:20

Thankfulness is our current school value

Ladybirds: Carter Honeybees: Noah. C Butterflies: Lilly. S

Owls: Lola

Kingfishers: Emily Dragonflies: Harry Shining Star awards this week go to:

Ladybirds: Aurora Honeybees: Nicolas Butterflies: Alice Owls: Amelia

Kingfishers: Alex Dragonflies: Finley

Weekly Attendance Scores

Ladybirds: 95% Honeybees: 96%

Owls: 96%

Butterflies: 99% Kingfishers: 97% Dragonflies: 90%

Best Class of the week is:

Butterflies

BOB's Book of Brilliance

Dragonflies

Jake, Scarlett and Maisy for wonderful RE learning Evie for an amazing Christmas story

Kingfishers

Harlan for using joining words Oakley and Georgie-Leigh for great work all about fractions

Butterflies

Bonneigh for wonderful RE learning and super writing Alice for using capital letters

Owls

Lola, Hattie, Teddy, Sophie and Woody for persevering with tricky maths

Well done everyone!



Dates for the diary

Friday 29th November - Own clothes day. Please bring chocolate or a bottle of something as a donation.

Tuesday 10th December - Panto trip

Thursday 12th December – Father Christmas event after school. Details to follow.

Friday 13th December 10am - Nativity in church. 2 places are available for each Reception child's family to attend.

Wednesday 18th December - Christmas Party day

Thursday 19th December - Christmas dinner day



<u>Cinderella</u> Tuesday 10th December King George's Hall, Blackburn



We can't wait for our panto trip in December! We are funding the majority of this trip but are asking for a £5 donation.

Please give consent and make payment on School Spider by Friday 29th November.







BOOKING ON SCHOOL SPIDER



Tombola Biscuit Decorating £5 per ticket £2 extra per sibling.

Reindeer food / themed scavenger hunt

FOOD & REFRESHMENTS FOR SALE.

There will be stalls in the school hall, each stall will have a charge between 20p and £1.

THURSDAY 12TH DECEMBER | 3 PM - 5:45 PM

We realise that this event is on the same night as Chocolate Bingo at Woodlea. If you have a child at Woodlea, we will prioritise to make sure you get earlier slots to meet Santa.

Tel: 01772 423339

Email: bursar@st-andrews-inf.lancs.sch.uk



